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July 7, 2017  
 
 
Attention:  All Members  
  CUPE Local 873 
 
 
Dear Members; 

Re:  Passing of Brother Harvey Bull 
 
It is with immense sadness that I share the news of the passing of Brother Harvey Bull this morning 
(July 7th @ 0935 Hrs.) after a short battle with cancer. Harvey passed in Cascade Hospice in 
Chilliwack with his family at his side. 
 
Harvey was an icon in BCAS and had a long and distinguished career, he will be sadly missed.  Mr. 
Steve Williams from the BCAS 10-7 Association is in contact with the family and will forward any 
information on Harvey’s celebration of life.  
 
If you require assistance, please reach out to the peer CIS team at 1-855-969-4321 or Homewood 
EAP at 1-800-663-1142. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Dave Deines  
Provincial Vice President 
Ambulance Paramedics & Emergency Dispatchers of BC  
CUPE Local 873 
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